
 From: MisterAdeel Khan < >  
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 9:33 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]public meeting 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

ref above meeting, please note my comments. 
 I have stong objection to  any additional residential unit 
being added to 78 giraffe avenue. 
i live in 58 giraffe avenue which is next door to number 78. 
 for the last 3 years the residence is already overcrowded 
with numerous people living in the basement. 
cars are parked outside my house and people come and go 
at all times. 
any additional residential unit will be absolute 
nuisance for  me and other neighbours. 
 you have my permission to post my comments on the 
agenda. 
Aqeel hashmi, 58 giraffe avenue brampton l6r 1z1 

 

 


